
CIRCULAR

Classes: I to VIII

DPSG67/CIR/0033/2023-24 Date: 10thJuly 2023

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Due to the issue of a red alert by the meteorological department since heavy rains are

expected in the next 24-48 hours, Delhi Public School Gurugram, 67A has decided to go

“ONLINE” on Tuesday, 11th July 2023 and Wednesday, 12th July 2023. The safety of our

students is our topmost concern and we believe it is in their best interest to keep them

away from any potential risks associated with commuting during such adverse weather

conditions.

1. The TIMETABLE for each class will be shared by their respective class teachers on the

ERP along with the Zoom meeting ID and password.

2. All the students must download the ZOOM application well in advance before the

session starts and keep their video ON throughout the session

3. All the students must be in FULL UNIFORM for the online classes.

4. The class teacher will be addressing the students for the first 15 minutes of the

session to introduce the flow of the session. If due to some reason, the student is

unable to attend a session, the recording of the class will be provided.

We encourage you to please stay connected with us to receive any important

information.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Warm Regards,

Sangeeta Dhamija

Principal


